
 BLUE JORDAN FOREST OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 
2706 R.E. Byrd Road Frostproof, Fl 33843 

cjfrostproof@aol.com 

 

January 12, 2021 
 

To: Property Owner, 

 

The Board of Directors would like to apologize for any inconvenience but due to the Covid-19 pandemic The Blue Jordan 

Forest Board of Directors have postponed the Annual Meeting that was to be held on February 13, 2021.  The Board of 

Directors will discuss a possible new date later and notifications will be sent to you informing you of this new date.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Maurice Formaz 

BJF Homeowners Association 

Secretary, Maurice Formaz 

    


